
CONTACT INFORMATION 
William Grey, P.E.  — FDOT Senior Project Manager
Phone: (954) 940 -7511 
Email: william.grey@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Darren Spence, P.E. — Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 540-1919 
Email: dspence@pinnaclecei.com 
  
Daniela Silva — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (786) 441-3088 
Email: msilva@corradino.com  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 9/I-95 at Copans Road Interchange Safety Improvement Project 
I-95 at Copans Road 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 436962-1-52-01; 436962-1-52-02 

 
STATE ROAD 9/I-95 COPANS ROAD INTERCHANGE SAFETY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information about 
interstate safety improvements at SR 9/I-95 at the Copans Road interchange in the City of Pompano Beach. 

Construction Cost: $26.4 million    Construction Start Date: September 20, 2020     Anticipated Completion: Summer 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures may occur on Copans Road, from 9:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday 
• Lane closures may occur on Copans Road, from 

10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m., Sunday through Friday 
• At least one lane of traffic will be maintained in  

each direction of Copans Road at all times 
•  I-95 lane closures: 
 One to two lanes may be closed, from 9:30 p.m. to 

5:30 a.m., Sunday though Thursday 
 Three or more lanes may be closed from 12:30 

a.m. to 5:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday 
• I-95 ramps may be closed from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 

a.m., Sunday through Thursday 
• Access to businesses and residents will be  
   maintained at all times. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Constructing a dedicated merge lane for I-95          

northbound traffic from Copans Road that is        
physically separated from the I-95 general purposes 
lanes 

• Constructing a parallel road for I-95 southbound 
traffic entering and exiting onto Copans Road 

• Constructing noise walls 
• Installing drainage and landscaping 
• Updating the lighting and intelligent transportation 

system (ITS)  
• Roadway widening, milling, resurfacing, signage and 

pavement markings, sidewalk and curb and gutter 

For more information on FDOT          
District Four construction projects in 
Broward County, please visit our     
website: www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/        

Follow us on: 
Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MYFDOTSEFL 

http://www.d4fdot.com

